                                                       NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Condon Planning Commission will conduct a Public Hearing beginning at 5:30 p.m. on November 17, 2020 in the Memorial Hall at 120 S. Main Street. The purpose of the Hearing is to consider a Site Plan and Variance for the new Condon Grade School proposed to be located behind the Condon High School. The building is proposed to be sited on tax lot 04S21E10DC-0900. The property also includes tax lots 04S21E10DC-0100, 04S21E10DC-0021, 04S21E10DC-0200, and 04S21E10DC-1000. The Property is planned and Zoned Open Space/Public Facilities. The Variance is requested to allow the parking lot to be positioned in front of instead of behind the proposed building. All interested are urged to attend.
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